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Business Manager Report for June 24, 2024 

 
There will be a General Election held on November 5, 2024 for three 
school board candidate positions. 
 
The candidate filing period begins on July 30, 2024 and the last day to 
submit an application will be August 13, 2024. 
 
Candidates can obtain the Affidavit of Candidacy on the Secretary of 
State’s website. 
 
Applications must be notarized; both Bobbie Dahlke and I are notaries, 
and we will be able to provide that service to the applicants. 
 
There is a $2.00 application fee, that is due when the applications are 
submitted, as well. 
 
There is a link on the district’s website under School Board that has the 
link for the Affidavit of Candidacy and a link for additional candidate 
information – both links will bring candidates to the Secretary of State’s 
webpage. 
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